
WeavTel 

P.O. Box 1268 

Wenatchee, WA 98807 

509-682-5556

March 23st, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket No. UT-230020 

CLAIM OF CONFIDENTIALITY 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Please find Westgate Communication LLC’s revised UT-230020 submission.  Pursuant to WAC 

480-07-160(8) enclosed is the information electronically submitted to the Federal Communications

Commission for the Broadband Data Collection reporting period ending December 31, 2022.

The enclosed documents for filing with the Washington Utilities Commission include 

confidential and redacted PDF files including location data, a narrative detailing reported line 

subscribers, and a PDF file containing confirmation that Westgate Communications has met filing 

requirements with the Federal Communications Commission.  

As specified in WAC 480-07-160(8) both redacted and confidential versions have been marked 

accordingly. Any confidential information has been highlighted in grey shading.  

If any questions arise, please contact me by e-mail at richard@weavnet.com or by telephone at 509-682-

5556. 

Richard J Weaver 

General Manager 

UT-230020
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